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From the Head Teacher  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you to all parents who have supported 
both pupils and the school by purchasing books 
from the  book fair. Congratulations to all of 
those who have won prizes! 
 
We are looking forward to celebrating the 
Olympics next week – get your outfits ready! 
 
Following the Government announcement     
extending the Covid 19 restrictions to 19th  
July 2021 our current arrangements will       
remain in place. 
 
I would like to thank you all for your continued 
patience and support with the schools risk   
assessment. This has enabled everyone to be 
as safe as possible in these difficult times. 
 
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 

 
 

 
 

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

Attendance Race 
 

It is week 1 of the new race and we are 
off to a brilliant start! Six classes have 
leapt into the lead, the rest of the 
school are hot on their heels being just 
one point  behind. Will any class score 
100% and  charge  into first place? 
 
Children it’s up to you, come to school  
every day, on time, to ensure your class 
achieves 100%  attendance! 

Mental Health &  
Well-being 
 

We are arranging a mental 
health and well-being  workshop for our     
parents.  
 

The session will be on Thursday 8th July at 
1.30-2.30pm. 
 

This will be delivered by an external specialist 
teacher who supports our pupils with their   
well-being and learning. This will take place 
virtually, through Microsoft Teams. We will 
send out letters and information closer to the 
date. The Microsoft Teams link will be 
emailed to all parents, so please ensure you 
have given your up-to-date email 
address to the front office. 

Holiday Club  
 

We are arranging holiday clubs to be           
delivered the first 3 weeks of the  
Summer Holidays. The holiday clubs have      
become extremely    popular and they have 
been fully subscribed on previous occasions.  
 

We will be running a range of fun activities   
including developing basic skills in Maths and 
English.  
 

If you would like to book a space for your 
child/children in advance, please let Mr T know. 
More details including dates and timings of the 
Summer Holiday Clubs will be given out in a few 
weeks. 

Summer Fair 
 

Our Parent Councillors are organising a      
Summer Fair to be held during the  Summer 
Holidays.  
 
If you would like to volunteer and   support the 
Parent Councillors in running the event, then 
please register your   interest with Mr T.  
 
We are asking our parents and   community to 
donate prizes which we can add to a raffle. We 
will accept any new items or any money         
donations which will go towards prizes.  
 
If you would like to book a table so you can sell 
your products, such as arts and crafts,        
cosmetics, clothing and food, then I would   
advise you to book this in as soon as possible. 
For more     information please  contact Mr T. 



1N: Hakim 1H: Jessica 

2E:  Nicolae 2G:  Ronya 

3F: Nadira 3W: Veni 

4B: Prusha 4L: Solaiman 

5B: Thaiba 5A: Debora 

6P: Fatima 6C: Soortu 

If you require this      
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into 
school with your child. 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who 
gained School Star status for: 

Being Well Behaved and Attending 
SchooleDaily 

Diary Dates 
 
 

 
Summer holidays begin Thursday 22nd July 

2021. 
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Remember you can contact us  
 via the schools  

e mail: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

Hay Fever 
 

As the weather is getting warmer, some of 
our children suffer from hay fever. We are 
only allowed to administer GP prescribed   
medications in school, so please give them 
the medication before they come to school.   
 
 
 


